## Scotholme Primary School Newsletter-

# 31st January 2020.

## www.scotholme.com





#### Attendance-

Whole School Attendance so far this year- 96.7%

We do appreciate that there are a lot of colds and illnesses around at the moment but it is really important that your child attends every day possible. This includes all our children from nursery to year 6. If your child needs to take medication during the school day we will be happy to administer it. Please bring it to the office and fill in a form so that we know how much they need and when.

### Week beginning- 13/1/20

F2Ar	F2Er	1Pin	1Oso	2Tib	2Del	3Tig	3Leo	4Can	4Jir	5Mur	5Buh	6Lor	6Tor
89.7	98	97.3	97	95.9	98.7	96.9	97.9	100	100	99	98	98	97.2
Week beginning- 20/1/20													
F2Ar	F2Er	1Pin	10so	2Tib	2Del	3Tig	3Leo	4Can	4Jir	5Mur	5Buh	6Lor	6Tor
95.7	91	98	97.3	99.3	98.7	94.5	98.6	99.7	98.2	98	98.7	98.3	97

#### Mariposas news-

Attendance-

Week beginning- 13/1/20

am	pm
90.7	94.6

### Week beginning- 20/1/20

am	pm
96	89.9

**Parents' Evening-** Thank you to everyone who attended parents' evening. If you were unable to attend and have yet to make an appointment, please see your child's class teacher and they will try to find a convenient time for you to meet with them and discuss your child's progress.

Half Term Holidays- We break up on Friday 14<sup>th</sup> February at 3:30pm for half term and return to school on Monday 24<sup>th</sup> February at 8:50am.



Nut Allergy- We have a number of children in school with severe nut allergies. A child could have a reaction even if there are only traces of that nut on another child's hands. Please ensure that if your child eats anything with nuts in before then come to school, they wash their hands and face. Also please ensure that they do not leave any nuts or products containing nuts in their coat pockets, bag, etc. Thank you for your support.



#### E-SAFETY

From the  $10^{th}$  to the  $14^{th}$  of February, the children will be spending time in their class learning about how to be safe when using a computer, mobile devices and the internet. It is really important that your child has an opportunity to tell you about what they know. If you need any further information about what your child is learning about in e-safety, please see their class teacher.

Shoe Laces- We have noticed a number of pupils who walk around with their shoe laces undone. This has caused some to fall over when they step on them. Please can you ensure your child knows how to tie their own laces? If they can't, please could you encourage them to wear shoes with Velcro.